SOUTHEASTERN **CAMPUS BULLETIN**



OFFICE OF STUDENT AFFAIRS

November 3-7, 1980

Vol. VIII, No. 10

Monday, November 3

7:30 p.m.

Faculty Wives Club meeting. Faculty lounge.

Tuesday, November 4

10:00 a.m.

Chapel: Carver-Barnes Lectures. Dr. Walter B. Shurden, Dean, School of Theology, Southern Baptist Theological Seminary. Topic: "The Southern Baptist Synthesis: Is it Cracking?"

3:00 p.m.

Seminary Council meeting. Dean's conference

4:00 p.m.

Dialogue with Dr. Walter Shurden. Mackie Hall Commons Room. Interested students and faculty members are invited.

Wednesday, November 5

10:00 a.m.

Chapel: Carver-Barnes Lectures. Dr. Walter B. Shurden. Topic: "The Struggle for Power: The Inerrancy Debate in Historical Perspective."

3:00 p.m.

M-Area faculty meeting, Bethea Room.

Thursday, November 6

10:00 a.m.

Chapel: Dr. Albert Edwards, pastor, First Presbyterian Church, Raleigh.

3:00-3:45 p.m.

Library Instruction (1st session) A-V Auditorium.

4:00 p.m.

Student recital. Music classroom, Binkley Chapel.

Friday, November 7

10:00 a.m.

Mission and Ministry Conference meeting of all committee chairpersons and advisors. Mackie Hall Conference Room.

NOTICES:

GUESTS ON

Individuals from area churches will be on cam-CAMPUS:

pus Friday, November 7 to participate in a

January Bible Study leadership preparation
session sponsored by the Baptist State Convention of North Carolina.

FOOD SERVICE CHANGES:

Beginning Monday, November 3, the seminary cafeteria will no longer provide service for the following meals:

Fridays:

Dinner

Saturdays: Sundays:

Breakfast, lunch, dinner Breakfast

Mondays:

Breakfast

MISSIONS INFORMATION CONFERENCE:

The Foreign Mission Board is hosting a missions information conference on Wednesday, November 12 beginning at 9:00 a.m. until 2:30 p.m. Meet

in the Bethea Room of the Appleby Building at 9:00 a.m. for registration and fellowship. At 10:00 a.m., Mr. Herman Hayes will be the guest speaker in Chapel. After chapel return to the Bethea Room for a time of discussion. At noon a luncheon dialogue will be held in the Seminary Cafeteria. After lunch, return to the Bethea Room for further discussion with Area Representatives from Richmond. For further information, call Roger L. Thompson - 556-1013.

HOME MISSION
BOARD INTERVIEWS:

Will be on campus Friday, November 14 to conduct group time, see Phyllis Jackson in Formation in Ministry.

PRE-REGISTRATION SPRING SEMESTER-1981:

Secure Pre-Registration materials at the Office of the Registrar. The number of hours that are

scheduled to be completed by the end of this semester is entered on your envelope. Confer with advisors according to schedules posted at their offices. Th.M. and D.Min. students register according to the same schedule as those having 60 hours. M.Div. and M.R.E. students preregister according to the following schedule:

If you have completed: during these hours: pre-register in:

68+ hours	the Office of the Registrar	10:30-4:30	11/10-26
56-67 hours	Appleby Chapel	3:00-5:00	11/25
42-55 hours	Appleby Chapel	3:00-5:00	12/3
28-41 hours	Appleby Chapel	3:00-5:00	12/4
14-27 hours	Appleby Chapel	3:00-5:00	12/9
13 hours or less	Appleby Chapel	3:00-4:30	12/11

If you have a <u>class</u> during the time of Pre-Registration, you will be pre-registered at the conclusion of the class. Pre-Registration groups will not number more than 75. Fees will be paid and registration finalized in January. (Students enrolled for B 1100, B 1200, B 1400, B 1500, H 2000 and T 3000 have been pre-registered for the same sections for which they currently are enrolled. Students wishing to change sections may register their requests at the time of pre-registration and the requests will be considered during the time prior to finalization of registration.) finalization of registration.)

ACCREDITED SELF STUDY SURVEY:

Student, Faculty, and Administration are requested to complete the following survey that will help reveal opinions about the extra

class activities on campus and the part they play in the equipping of students for ministry. Please return to the Switchboard as soon as possible.

- What do you as a professor () or student () think about the current program of extra class activities and opportunities as to the extent of faculty and administration supervision or sponsorship?
- What are your opinions faculty () administrative staff () student () about the value of student participation in existing organizations and activities such as recreation, student organizations, music, drama, etc.? Do you see this as an integral part of the total process of equipping students for ministry? What are strengths or weaknesses of the current student affairs program? Give suggestions.



VOTE TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 4